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Completion of Disaster Recovery Work for SUGIYO Co. Ltd. Following the
Noto Peninsula Earthquake

Chiyoda Corporation (Chiyoda) is delighted to announce the completion of disaster recovery work for
SUGIYO Co. Ltd (SUGIYO) following the Noto Peninsula Earthquake on January 1, 2024.

The disaster recovery work, completed on September 13, 2024, was to repair significant damage,
such as collapsed ceilings and damaged pipelines, including underground pipes caused by ground
subsidence, to SUGIYO's Hokuriku and Danchi factories and three other locations, which
significantly slowed production.

In response to SUGIYO's desire to early recommence production as soon as reasonably practicable,
Chiyoda conducted on-site investigations following the earthquake and commenced recovery work
at the end of January, implementing measures for efficient resumption of operations. Collaboration
with partner companies ensured that production recommenced at SUGIYO's two main factories as
shown below and restoration activities of all affected factories are now complete:

1. Danchi Factory at Commercial Complex (Shirahamacho, Nanao City, Ishikawa Prefecture):
Recommenced Production: February 29, 2024

2. Hokuriku Factory (Nishimisakaicho, Nanao City, Ishikawa Prefecture):
Recommenced Production: May 31, 2024

Despite production shutdown, SUGIYO, as part of their social responsibility, expressed their intention
to allocate some employee remuneration during the non-operational period, and a portion of post-
restart sales revenue, as supporting funds. Thorough our disaster recovery endeavors, Chiyoda
contributed to the efficient resumption of production and supported SUGIYO’s economic activities.

As an integrated engineering company, Chiyoda will always respond, as a matter of urgency, to
requests for such support from customers following natural disasters, thus contributing to the
sustainable development of society.
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Hokuriku Factory - Ceiling Collapse        Danchi Factory - Ground Subsidence

[Press Releases]
 SUGIYO press release dated March 4th, 2024: Message of Restart of Imitation Crab

Production
URL : https://www.sugiyo.co.jp/news/39647/

 SUGIYO press release dated June 5th, 2024: Message of Restart of Vitamin Chikuwa
Production
URL : https://www.sugiyo.co.jp/news/39967/

For further information, please contact:
Chiyoda Corporation
IR、PR＆Sustainability Advanced Section
Email: irpr@chiyodacorp.com
URL: https://www.chiyodacorp.com/en/contact/index.php

https://www.sugiyo.co.jp/news/39647/
https://www.sugiyo.co.jp/news/39967/
https://www.chiyodacorp.com/en/contact/index.php

